
October 13, 2017

City of Hamilton Mayor & Members of Council
Hamilton City Hall
2nd Floor - 71 Main Street West
Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5 I

Dear Mayor Eisenberger & Members of Council:

RE: Bus Service between Haldimand County and Hamilton

Please be advised that on October 10, 2017, Haldimand County Council adopted the
following resolution:

WHEREAS Haldimand County supports a healthy and vibrant community which
prioritizes environmental best practices;

2. AND WHEREAS many Haldimand County residents travel to Hamilton for
employment services, leisure and access to Go Bus and/or Train services;

3. NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT a request be sent to City of Hamilton
Council seeking their support in having staff from both municipalities investigate
the feasibility of entering into an agreement for the provision of bus service
between Haldimand County and Hamilton.

Should you require further information, please contact the undersigned at 905-318-5932,
extension 6349.

Yours truly,

Evelyn Eichenbaum
Clerk

EE/tc
cc C. Murray, City Manager, City of Hamilton
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